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Upcoming 
Events & Trips 
Stay and Read dates for 

this half term: 

17th March and 31st March 

Parents Evening: 

Wednesday 22nd March 

from 3.30pm—5.30pm 

Thursday 23rd March from 

3.30pm—7.00pm 

Stay & Play : 

Monday 27th March from 

2.00pm-3.15pm 

Start of half term      

holidays: 

Friday 31st March 

School reopens: 

Tuesday 18th April 

Our Book of The Week:  Oliver’s Vegetables  

Phonics Focus: New Tricky Word—Was  

Reading and writing cvc word and captions  

Maths Focus:  introducing the + (add) and = 

(equals) sign to the children.  

Announcements 
& Reminders 

Collecting coats, bags, scarfs etc!  

This half term  we are encouraging the children to become 

incredibly independent. We are trying our best to collect all 

of our coats, hats, scarfs, bags etc ourselves. We are hoping 

this will make the end of day transition a little less hectic. 

We ask that when you collect your child you leave the   

nursery as soon as possible to stop crowds of parents from 

building up. This helps us to ensure the children who are 

waiting to be collected are safe and not wandering off.  If 

you would like to speak to your child's teacher at the end of 

the day this is fine, however please wait for all children to be 

collected.  

Parents Evening 

If you haven’t already, please make sure you hand your  

parents evening slip back to your child’s teacher.  

If you have any questions please speak to your child’s keyworker. 

 Weekly Family Task 

 

What picture can you see? Can you 

write the word?  

duck 

Can you write a caption for this pic-

ture? 

a sad duck 

Ozzy’s Little Owls 


